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Comments: I am owner of the business The Yellow Pine Tavern. I enjoy a good tourist trade with the motorcycles

and side by sides, jeeps, cars and pickups transporting folks into the backcountry. These folks are making good

use of the public lands of which Idaho has and abundance of. As well as fishing and hunting and hiking they are

refreshing their life experience. In my experience they are very respectful of the land, nature and wildlife. to cut

off the methods of being able to use the land is a crime. Many folks are older and unable to hike as they used to

do but have a profound need to get into the woods as they used to do in their youth. My business depends on

these folks and their trade so of course I object to anything that would harm my business such as restricting

movement into the forest. Furthermore one of our biggest threats is wildfire if you cut off routes to fight the fire if

almost seems that you don't care about our lives and livlihood in our Village. We need to keep Quartz Creek and

Parks Creek Trail open as well as the upper road to Cinnebar. We need to open Sugar Creek Road and Three

Mile Road and The Road to the Red Metal Mine. We need to keep open the undeveloped campsites along the

roads as well


